DRAFTER’S NOTE LRB-3752/P1dn
FROM THE ARG:.......
LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

Please review the attached draft carefully to ensure that it is consistent with your
intent. This draft specifies that a winery may allow carry-ins of distilled spirits on the
winery’s retail premises. According to DOR, the winery may also obtain a Class “B”
beer license that would allow the winery to sell beer. I believe that current law is
unclear as to whether a winery may allow carry-ins of beer, but if you would like to
clarify this issue,

FOR BEER CARRY-INS, SOMEHOW NEED TO DEAL WITH s. 125.33 (9)

Please let me know if you would like any changes made to the attached draft or if you
have any questions. If the attached draft meets with your approval, let me know and
I will convert it to an introducible “/1” draft.

Aaron R. Gary

Legislative Attorney

Phone: (608) 261-6926

E-mail: aaron.gary@legis.state.wi.us



